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Art Department Finds a New Influence

A new member was added to the art department this year
as Mr. Trushenski began teaching his first year at Wayzala.
Under his direction, students demonstrated with oils, block
printing, and sculplure.

Mr. Dostal’s more advanced students strived to further
develop their skills by working on such problems as three
dimensional drawing.

The Southdale Art Show, displaying the best products of
these mediums, climaxed the art year.

The Wayzata art department has a tradition of experi-
menting with a wide variety of mediums and this year was
no exceplion.
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Mr. Dostal T hate to tell you but your still-life just moved.”

Mr. Trushenski initiated new programs for Art I students.




